
Safe Routes to School (SRTS) Sidewalk Project – Washington 
Road (MD 32) 
 
This project involves the construction of approximately 2,000 linear feet of 
concrete sidewalk that is compliant with the Americans with Disabilities Act 
(ADA).  The sidewalk will parallel Washington Road (MD 32) on the east side of 
the roadway and extend from Washington Lane south to Kate Wagner Road.  Two 
crosswalks will be installed to connect adjoining sidewalk segments.  As part of 
the project, a pedestrian signal will be installed at the Kate Wagner 
Road/Washington Road intersection. 
 
The Carroll County Department of Public Works anticipates that construction will 
take place this fall, 2019. 
 
If there are questions regarding this project, please contact one of the following 
individuals: 
 

Eric Burdine 
Carroll County Department of Public Works 
Phone:  (410) 386-2248 
 

Bobbi Moser 
Carroll County Department of Planning 
Phone:  (410) 386-5145 

 


